
 

 

June 26, 2024

John Bryant
 On The Mark Utility Locating Services, Inc.

 21 Goodway Dr
 Sutie 171

 Rochester, NY 14623

Dear John Bryant:

The Niagara Frontier Transportation Authority, a Certifying Partner in the New York State Unified Certification
Program (NYSUCP), has reviewed your request for certification as a Disadvantaged Business Enterprise (DBE) and is
pleased to inform you that your firm meets the eligibility criteria established by the U.S. Department of Transportation
Disadvantaged Business Enterprises regulations codified at 49 CFR, Part 26 and has been certified as a Disadvantaged
Business Enterprise (DBE). Your firm is certified as a DBE providing the services listed below:

Service Area/NAICS Codes:
 NAICS 541990: ALL OTHER PROFESSIONAL, SCIENTIFIC, AND TECHNICAL SERVICES

 NAICS 561990: ALL OTHER SUPPORT SERVICES

Your firm’s certification status is effective from the date of this letter, provided there are no changes in the ownership,
control and/or operations of the firm or eligibility requirements during the approval period. However, you are required to
submit, annually, on the anniversary date of this notice, a sworn affidavit affirming whether there have been any changes
in your firm’s economic disadvantaged status, ownership or control. Additionally, please be advised that you are required
to notify Niagara Frontier Transportation Authority, within 30 days of any changes in your business’ ownership, control
and/or operations including address, telephone number, business services and capabilities.

Your firm will be included in the NYSUCP Directory https://nysucp.newnycontracts.com/ which will indicate the type of
work which your firm has been certified to perform. Please note that the NYSUCP reserves the right to review your firm
prior to participation on a federally assisted project or at any time that it is determined that re-evaluation is warranted.

We are pleased to have you as a Disadvantaged Business Enterprise and wish you success in acquiring work with the
DBE program.

If you have any questions regarding your certification, you may email the Niagara Frontier Transportation Authority at
716-855-7286.

Sincerely,
  

 DeJuan A. Hardy
 Chief Diversity Officer

 Department Niagara Frontier Transportation Authority

https://nysucp.newnycontracts.com/

